
Somerset Nursery School Newsletter  

Spring 2023 
Dear Families,  
 

As part of the national drive, this year Somerset Nursery School 
has a focus on communication, language and literacy. We 
regularly assess and review the impact of our teaching and 
learning, to ensure children are being supported and enable 
effectively to make good progress. We recognise by working 
together we can best support your child’s talking, listening, 
understanding and speaking.  
 

Reading is a key skill that helps us to learn and to live our lives - 
so starting to read is an exciting and important stage in children’s 
development. Children practise many of the skills they need for 
reading over a long period, long before they are ready to make 
sense of printed words. This includes things like: 
 

Speaking and listening: talking with children helps them build 
up a store of words they will meet later in print. 
Role play: children who see reading as a part of everyday life 
and have opportunities to pretend at reading are becoming 
prepared for the real thing. 
Rhyme: sharing rhymes with children helps them to listen to the 
patterns of language. 
Remembering: as they become readers children will need to 
remember letters of the alphabet and the sounds they represent, 
the meanings of words and also the sense of what they have just 
read. 
 

Sharing a book is fun, so finding the time when 
you both are receptive and not too tired is 
important. Have a conversation about the story 
and the pictures, encouraging the child to tell you 
the story if they wish, to turn the pages, and to ask 
questions.  Please allow them to choose the book 
again and again – repetition and familiarity are 
building blocks for the development of language 
and literacy and confidence. Children may wish to 
tell you their own version of the story too. 

Some of the ways you can help are: 

 Talking with your child as you go about 

everyday activities 

 Telling them the words for unfamiliar objects 

 Using describing words as you explore things 

together 

 Take time to stop and look carefully at things 

on a walk 

 Sharing songs and rhymes  

 Playing games like ‘I spy with my little eye 

something that sounds like ….’  or ‘something 

that rhymes with…’ 

Playing with your child will, help them to 
concentrate and develop their memory skills such 
as matching pairs or ‘I went to the market and 
bought…’ taking it in turns to add something to 
the list. 

Parking Notice  
 

Please take a look at the map below. We are keen to 
maintain good relationships with all our local 
residents. Please do not park in the private parking 
bays or on the slip road circled in red. Please consider 
parking further from the school and walking the last 
part of your journey. Thank you.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Use your token to choose a FREE 

World Book Day book or to get 

£1 off a book costing £2.99 or 

more. Redeem at a local bookshop 

or supermarket. 



 

 
 

  
 
 

World Down’s Syndrome Day 
Tuesday 21st March 

2023 
#Lotsofsocks 

 
World Down’s Syndrome 
Day is celebrated on this 
date each year to signify the 3rd copy chromosome 21 
that all people with Down’s syndrome have.  
 

The idea behind #Lotsofsocks is that the chromosomal 
image of a person with DS looks like lots of colourful 
socks hanging on a washing line. Please join us to 
raise awareness by wearing fun odd socks with the 
underlying message being that it doesn’t matter what 
the socks look like- they are all socks. Just like people 
with DS and people without, there are some 
differences but ultimately we are all people.   
 

A charity collection bucket will be in the foyer, all 
money raised will be donated to 21&Co.  
www.21andco.org.uk      

 

Our school is committed to ensure 
gender equality. 

 

 
 
 

Spring Term Parent Workshops 
This half term we will be offering a 
series of workshops. Details will be 
shared on parenthub/via email. 
Dates for your diary:  
 

Tuesday 7th March 
EYFS: Physical development 
 

Monday 13th March 
EYFS: Literacy and phonics 
 

Wednesday 29th March 
EYFS: Mathematics 
 

Sessions will be limited to 15 
parents due to the size of the space. 
Please add your name to the 
waiting list and we will plan 
additional sessions to ensure 
everyone can attend.  

  Snack Donations  
We regularly include food based 
activities in our curriculum. If you 
would like to contribute towards 
the cost of ingredients please put 
your donation in an envelope in the 
snack donation box in the foyer. 
Thank you for your generous 
donations!   
 

 

  
       Nursery Places  

Available Now! 
             
 

 

Please tell your friends and 
neighbours we have places for 
two and three year old children 
available.  
Call: 020 7223 5455 for more 
information.   
 

Top up 
If your child is three years old 
and attending part-time, you can 
top up to a fulltime place for 
£105 per week. Please speak to 
Alia in the office for more 
information. 
 

 
Urgent mental health support 24/7 
crisis lines. Text ‘SHOUT’ to 85258 
or call 0800 028 8000 

 

If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing or have a question about safeguarding please contact Kellie Schrader, 
Deputy Headteacher. Outside of school hours please contact Wandsworth MASH: 020 8871 6622 
mash@wandsworth.gov.uk   

Red Nose Day 
Friday 17th March  
Children will be decorating biscuits 
to sell at pick up time for a coin 
donation. All money raised will be 
donated to Comic Relief.  
 

http://www.21andco.org.uk/


 



 


